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$177,173
HELPING HANDS

$101,056
WOMEN’S 
SERVICES

$207,600
FAITH HEALTH

NETWORK

$66,079
OTHER GIFTS

$20,300
COVID-19 

RESPONSE

$4,817,380
GRAND TOTAL 

FY 2022

$58,305
HEART/STROKE

$56,685
SPEECH & 
HEARING

$3,537,988
TRANSFORMING 

BAPTIST

$558,633
GREATEST NEED
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OUR IMPACT
S N A P S H O T  O F  G I F T  D I S T R I B U T I O N

$33,561
CANCER

OUR MISSION of helping people 

throughout life’s journey is what 

drives us to make an impact on 

the community by supporting 

Baptist Health Care. The snapshot 

above details the donations made 

in FY2022 and demonstrates our 

commitment to Baptist Health 

Care and its many services.
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Dear Friends,

At Baptist Health Care, we stop at nothing to continue our Mission of helping 
people through life’s journey. The challenges posed by the pandemic caused 
us to reimagine the ways we serve our patients and deliver care. In many ways, 
we were able to better explore opportunities to map the future of health care 
for our community. 

The generosity of our community is what allowed us to look beyond the 
crisis and more clearly into our future. Our new Baptist Hospital campus at 
Brent Lane and I-110 will open in fall 2023. With your support, kindness and 
generosity, we are able to lead the way with the latest technologies, programs and services to 
enhance our patients’ and families’ lives. Through your gifts, we will transform health care for 
future generations, and for that, we thank you.

Our new campus will provide a central location for clinical care via a new acute care hospital, 
multispecialty health center and behavioral health unit. The parklike setting of the new campus 
filled with native landscaping will provide a calming backdrop for optimum healing and comfort. 
We are excited about the next chapter in our future.

Philanthropy is imperative to the success of what we do as an organization. Thank you for 
realizing the full measure of Baptist‘s Mission and for supporting our Vision to be the trusted 
partner for improving the quality of life in the communities we serve. 

Our 2022 Impact Report highlights the many successes of the Foundation throughout the year, 
including several major donors that have joined us in Transforming Baptist for the Future. We 
are humbled by all gifts to the Foundation. Thank you for making a difference in the lives of the 
individuals and families we serve, ultimately improving our community.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank our Foundation board members for their guidance, 
participation and unwavering support. These individuals are an essential component to the 
success of the Foundation, and we are thankful for their leadership and dedication to our 
organization.

Sincerely,

KC Gartman
Chief Development Officer
Baptist Health Care 
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LETTER FROM THE 
CHIEF DEVELOPMENT OFFICER
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Throughout 2021, major progress has been made on the 
new Baptist Hospital campus at the corner of Brent Lane 
and I-110. Buildout progress has been completed on all 
10 floors of the hospital. Drywall has been completed on 
floors 1-5 of the Bear Family Foundation Health Center. 
The building pad for the Behavioral Health Unit has been 
completed, and sidewalks have been installed in the town 
square. We are excited to watch the progression of the new 
hospital campus evolve, and we look forward to its opening 
in fall 2023. 

NEW HOSPITAL CAMPUS PROGRESS

2019 2020 2021 2022 20232019 2020 2021 2022 20232023

Project Planning

Design

Regulatory Reviews

Hospital Sitework

Hospital Structure

Hospital Envelope & Interiors

Central Energy Plant

Health Center

Equipment

CAMPUS
OPEN



Baptist Health Care Foundation 2022 Impact Report    baptisthealthcarefoundation.org5

The new Baptist Hospital campus at the corner of Brent Lane and I-110 

is the single largest investment in health care facilities, services and 

programs in Northwest Florida’s history. Continuing our founders’ bold 

vision and legacy, Baptist is committed to making this investment to 

transform care in our community and improve the quality of life for 

generations to come. Nothing of its kind has been imagined or currently 

exists in our area. This investment is the result of our legacy of putting 

people first with a goal of dramatically advancing health care access, 

experiences and outcomes for everyone in our community. A vision this 

bold is never accomplished alone. We are grateful for our partners in 

philanthropy in helping bring this vision to life.

T R A N S F O R M I N G
B A P T I S T f o r  t h e F U T U R EF U T U R E
T R A N S F O R M I N G
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MAJOR GIFT DONORS
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RON AND MARGARET JACKSON
Ron and Margaret Jackson’s commitment to Baptist stems from a 
longstanding family history. Margaret’s grandfather, Earl Gaston, was one 
of the founding members of Baptist Hospital, spearheading a community 
campaign to raise funds to build a new hospital. As Baptist enters a new 
chapter, transforming once again to bring a new era of modern health 
care to the community, Ron and Margaret felt inspired to make a major 
gift to honor Margaret’s grandfather. Through their philanthropic and 
volunteer support of Baptist, they continue the family legacy. The chapel 
garden at the new Baptist Hospital campus will be named in honor of the 
Jacksons’ generous gift.

JOHN AVERETT AND MARGUERITE AVERETT
John Averett and daughter Marguerite Averett share a passion for stroke 
education. The path that led them on the journey to learn more about 
stroke care began in 2011 when John’s wife, also named Marguerite, 
suffered a stroke. Marguerite passed away seven months after the stroke 
from other underlying conditions, but the impact that Andrews Institute 
therapists and team members had on the family solidified permanent and 
lasting friendships. The Averetts have become one of the Foundation’s 
most loyal donors, making a continued impact through philanthropic gifts 
to support stroke care and education, including Baptist’s annual stroke 
symposium, as well as programs through the Women’s Board and the 
Foundation’s Mammogram Fund. Half of the cardiology and neuro/stroke 
floor in the new campus will be named in honor of the Averetts’ most 
recent transformational gift.

KUGELMAN FAMILY FOUNDATION
The Kugelman family’s passion and commitment to Baptist is deeply 
rooted in Baptist’s history. Jack and Jane Kugelman’s four daughters 
and eight grandchildren were all born at Baptist Hospital. Jane 
Kugelman’s passion for supporting cancer services sparked years of 
Foundation giving for new equipment and services within the Baptist 
Cancer Institute. Because of these impactful gifts over the years, the 
Baptist Hospital Women’s Imaging Center and Cancer Center have 
been named in honor of the Kugelman Family Foundation. Now, the 
next generation has made another transformational gift of $250,000 
that will honor the family’s longstanding philanthropic support of 
Baptist by carrying forward the Kugelman Cancer Center name to the 
new Baptist Hospital campus.
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  AL AND MARY LEE STUBBLEFIELD
Al and Mary Lee Stubblefield’s passion for helping others is deeply rooted 
in their Christian faith. Their devotion to faith has guided them through 
every aspect of their lives: their 47-year marriage; raising four children 
and nine grandchildren; their journey to Pensacola, the place they now call 
home; a successful career for Al at Baptist Health Care, where he retired in 
2012; a calling to inspire other organizations to live their missions through 
faith; the chapter after retirement; and a lifelong commitment to serving 
and helping others. Al’s journey with Baptist began in 1985, and in 1999, 
Al became the third president and CEO of Baptist Health Care until his 
retirement in 2012. Al and Mary Lee are continuing their legacy at Baptist 
by making a $100,000 gift towards the new Baptist Hospital campus. 
The emergency department waiting area will be named in honor of the 
Stubblefields for their generous gift.

DAVIS FAMILY AND JEWELERS TRADE SHOP
Jewelers Trade Shop has been a prominent pillar in Pensacola since 1956. 
The Davis family has built strong relationships with community members 
and families through years of business growth and success, and the family 
is thankful for the opportunity to give back. The Davis family recently 
made a $100,000 gift to support the new Baptist Hospital campus. The 
Foundation will name the imaging/cardiology waiting area, which is 
located on the first floor, in honor of the Davis family for their impactful gift. 
Corbett Davis is honored to be able to continue carrying the family name 
and legacy forward to create a lasting impact for our community. He says 
that this gift is dedicated to three generations of the Davis family and the 
families that have worked at Jewelers Trade Shop over the years. 

COLE FAMILY AND BERÉ JEWELERS
For Barry and Laura Cole, giving back to the community is one of their 
greatest passions. The high school sweethearts and Pensacola natives 
raised two boys and have built and grown a successful business, Beré 
Jewelers, for 38 years in our community. Their guiding philanthropic 
philosophy of “once a partner, always a partner” was the impetus for 
their latest $100,000 gift to Baptist. The Foundation will name the 
pre-function conference area at the new Baptist Hospital campus in 
honor of the Cole family and Beré Jewelers for their generous gift. Barry 
and Laura have been instrumental in helping educate others about the 
new hospital campus. A group of business owners, including the Coles, 
have joined together in an effort to encourage others to get involved with 
Baptist during this historic moment in our organization’s history.
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When Dr. Joe and Susan Story reflect on 
their life’s journey, individually and together, 
they know they are fortunate. They also 
know what it means to come from humble 
beginnings, to have financial and family 
struggles throughout their childhood. These 
experiences have inspired the couple, who 
have now been married for 27 years, to give 
back to those who need it most.

Joe is a co-founder and developer of Andrews 
Institute for Orthopaedics & Sports Medicine 
and was the first president of Andrews 
Research & Education Institute and chair of 
Andrews Surgery Center.

Susan recently retired as president and CEO of American Water Works, the largest water utility in the 
United States. 

Together, Joe and Susan always put their philanthropic giving where their passions lie, with a focus 
on impacting education, underserved communities and health and human services. They prioritize 
their impact through efforts that have a personal connection with them and organizations that will 
significantly impact the lives of so many others.

“We want to be remembered as people who really care and who use our talents and resources to 
make a lasting difference in the lives of others and our amazing community,” Joe Story said.

The Storys will continue their legacy with Baptist through their recent $1 million transformational 
gift to support the new Baptist Hospital campus at Brent Lane 
and I-110. The Foundation will honor this gift by naming the Story 
Medical Arts Building at Andrews Institute. 

“We are passionate about being part of innovation and 
transformation that makes people’s lives better,” Susan Story said. 
“We are passionate about educational opportunity for everyone. 
We are passionate about being a hand up for those who want to 
run when they get up. We believe the quality of a person’s life 
involves the physical, mental and spiritual parts of that person, and 
we believe that the right medical care—in a warm and inclusive 
community atmosphere and where everyone has a right to 
outstanding care—is what Baptist is all about. So that is where our 
passions unite.”
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DR. DR. JOE AND SUSAN STORY
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The Foundation announced the 2021 Hollinger Award recipients for outstanding service contributions 
to Baptist Health Care during its annual meeting on Nov. 17, 2021, at Pensacola Yacht Club. The awards 
are presented to individuals, families or organizations that have exhibited exceptional generosity and 
community leadership through gifts of their time and/or financial support.

The award is named in memory of long-time supporters of Baptist, Pick and Alberta Hollinger. The couple 
worked tirelessly to improve the quality of life for those served by Baptist. 

VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR
J. Clyde Broome was a volunteer at the Gulf Breeze Auxiliary for more 
than 27 years, most recently serving as the treasurer. He had more than 
40 years of military service, retiring as a colonel, and was involved in 
many community civic organizations over the years. Sadly, Clyde passed 
away Jan. 28, 2022, at Baptist Hospital. He was 89. 

WOMEN’S BOARD VOLUNTEER OF THE YEAR
Grace Sullivan, R.N., has been an integral part of the Women’s Board 
since 2012, has served on the executive committee since 2016 and most 
recently served two years as president. She has spent countless hours 
working on the annual Stepping Out in Style Fashion Show, quarterly 
membership luncheons and recruiting new members for the Women’s 
Board.

HEALTH CARE PROFESSIONAL OF THE YEAR
Toinetta Coolie, DNP, APRN, FNP-BC, is the Heart Optimization Clinic 
manager at Baptist Heart & Vascular Institute. Under her management, 
the HOC team has grown, hospital readmission rates have fallen and 
outreach services and locations have expanded to increase access to care 
and reduce COVID-19 exposure to patients.

PHYSICIAN OF THE YEAR
Enrique Diaz, M.D., specializes in the management of interstitial lung 
diseases, pulmonary hypertension, lung transplantation and advanced 
lung diseases. He helped develop the ECMO program at Baptist Hospital, 
and in 2017, Baptist was the first in Northwest Florida to offer ECMO 
for adult patients who have life-threatening breathing and/or heart 
problems. During the height of COVID-19, Dr. Diaz was instrumental in 
saving countless lives using ECMO in the ICU to care for Baptist’s most 
vulnerable patients.

ANNUAL MEETING AND HOLLINGER AWARDS
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CASINO ROYALE 
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This elegant black-tie event brings together Baptist leaders and vendors for a night of first-class dining, dancing, 
charity auctions and charitable gaming. Each year, Casino Royale is inspired by a James Bond movie, with this 
year’s event featuring themes from “Dr. No.” The 8th annual Casino Royale Gala took place on April 8, 2022, and 
raised nearly $300,000. Proceeds benefitted the new Baptist Hospital campus at Brent Lane and I-110.

This new 57-acre, centrally-located campus is designed to be a calm, peaceful, patient-centered environment 
of care for those we serve. An innovative, convenient, safe and compassionate place to 
provide and receive care, the new campus will incorporate modern 
efficiencies in a healing environment. 

The new campus, opening in fall 
2023, includes a full-service, 10-floor, 
602,000-square-foot flagship hospital, 
behavioral health unit and the six-
floor, 178,000-square-foot Bear Family 
Foundation Health Center. These 
buildings are complemented by the 
natural beauty of the town square, 
designed to provide an activated 
outdoor space for rest, healing, 
fellowship and wellness.
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HELPING HANDS TEAM MEMBER GIVING
Baptist Health Care team members are some of the most generous donors to the Foundation, 
contributing $177,173 last year. Donations to the Helping Hands Fund financially impact three focus 
areas: assisting team members and their families directly, giving back to our communities and 
supporting our organizational Mission of helping people throughout life’s journey.

An Adoption Story
“On Sept. 3, 2020, we were matched with 5-year-old Janae. She moved 
in Oct. 1, 2020, and we finalized her adoption on Oct. 4, 2021. After 
struggling with years of infertility, we were open to other ways of 
growing our family. Every day at work I would walk by the pictures of 
children waiting to be adopted hanging on the wall in the corridor from 
the towers to the hospital. I shared the strong pull my heart felt with 
my husband, and we agreed to proceed down the path of adoption. 

We worked with FamiliesFirst Network with hopes to help kids in our 
immediate community. Our journey to adoption took approximately 
one year, which allowed us to really see what our family would look 
like. Adoption is both rewarding and challenging, but in the end 
worth all the ups and downs. We have so much fun together as a 
family, enjoying traveling, sports, outdoor adventures and spending 
time on the water. Even though we missed the early years, we 
cherish every “first” we are able to experience together. 

Jason and I were able to fulfill our desire to grow our family, and 
Janae was able to find her forever home. We appreciate the 
support of the Helping Hands program and the Baptist Health Care 
Foundation through this process.”

— Anna Kisor, Pharm.D., CPh, Baptist specialty pharmacy manager

TEAM MEMBER IMPACT
•	 Emergency Assistance – $48,580 total 

financial assistance was provided to 37 
team members to support them through 
catastrophic events.

•	 Educational Scholarships – 36 educational 
scholarships were awarded to team 
members and dependents in the amount 
of $1,000 each.

•	 Holiday Food Assistance – 36 team 
members received food card assistance. 

•	 Adoption/Foster Care Assistance – Three 
team members received one-time $1,000 
adoption assistance.

COMMUNITY IMPACT
•	 C.A. Weis Elementary School – 550 students 

received Christmas gifts.

•	 United Way of West Florida – A $25,000 donation 
impacted 56 partner agencies and 29 funded 
programs.

•	 Mission Trip Support – Three team members 
received assistance to support mission trip efforts. 

ORGANIZATIONAL SUPPORT
•	 Mini-Grants Program – 16 grants were awarded to 

departments organization-wide for a total impact of 
$61,220.
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MISSION TRIP IMPACT
Through Helping Hands, aid or supplies for 
domestic or foreign mission trips can be 
provided to help further support a team 
member’s mission or ministry outreach. 

Hannah Yager, marketing manager for Baptist, 
visited Peru in July 2022 with the Reimagine 
mission team. Over 10 days, Hannah and the 
mission team replaced five thatched and 
cardboard dwellings with wooden homes 
and gave away free clothing to hundreds of 
community members. 

Hannah worked in a couple of small 
communities outside of the capital city of 
Lima. The region is mountainous, and many 
residents must climb hundreds of stairs 
daily to reach their homes at the top of the 
mountain. The same applies when the mission team constructs a new home. Trucks hauling building materials 
can only make it so far up the mountain on the steep dirt roads. After the truck has taken supplies as high 
as possible, the mission team and residents of the community make a long assembly line up the stairs to the 
building site. They pass the pieces of the prefabricated home – walls, doors, bags of sand for the foundation – 
up the mountain for hours while a contracted construction team assembles the home at the build site. 

“Building each home is a big job,” Hannah said. “We couldn’t do it with our small team of 20, so the whole 
community pitches in. It’s beautiful to see. Many people who are in need themselves pitch in to help build a 
house for another family.” Community members who help with the build receive a voucher for a free meal 
each day and a voucher to choose free clothing at the end of the week. 

The region of San Juan de Lurigancho is one of Lima’s largest and poorest districts. Because the Reimagine 
team has been building homes in the same community for so many years, the people know and trust the 
teams. But, Reimagine does more than simply build houses. They have a weekly kids’ program where 
they worship, study the Bible and do crafts and activities. There is also a church that meets all year long, 

ministering to and disciplining new believers. 

This was the first trip for Hannah with Reimagine, but it won’t be her 
last. She said that her experiences there truly blessed her compassionate 
heart and connection to God just as much as she touched the lives of the 
Peruvian community. 

“Before I even left Peru, I had already decided to go back next year,” said 
Hannah. “I believe in my heart that more of God’s work can be done there, 
and I want to directly contribute physically and spiritually with these 
wonderful people. I am grateful to the Baptist Health Care Foundation 
who donated funds to help with purchasing supplies on this trip. 
Baptist truly cares about helping people throughout life’s journey in our 
community and far beyond.”

12
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HELP ING  HANDS 
2 02 2  M I N I - G R A N T S  AWA R D E E S

American Association for Respiratory Care (AARC) 
Explores
Baptist, Gulf Breeze and Jay Hospitals, Respiratory

Certified Ambulatory PeriAnesthesia Nurse 
(CAPA) / Certified Post Anesthesia Nurse (CPAN) 
Certification Prep Course	
Baptist and Gulf Breeze Hospitals, Pre/Post and PACU

Diabetic Retinopathy Imager	
Baptist Medical Group, Population Health

Educational Aids for Informed Decision Making	
Baptist Hospital, Palliative Care

Electric Treatment Tables	
Andrews Institute, Baptist Medical Park – Navarre, 
Physical Therapy Clinic 

ICD-10 Trauma Injury Coding Course	
Baptist Hospital, Trauma Services

Lab Incubator
Baptist Hospital, Laboratory

Perifacts Education	
Baptist Hospital, Mother Baby

Sepsis Prevention Patient Information
Baptist Health Care, Medical Staff Administration/
Sepsis Program

Specimen Collection Labeling	
Baptist Medical Group, Physician Enterprise 
Administration

Sterile Processing Education	
Baptist Hospital, Sterile Processing

Trauma Care After Resuscitation (TCAR) Nursing 
Education	
Baptist Hospital, SINU and Trauma Critical Care

Trauma Conference Scholarships	
Baptist Hospital, Trauma Services

Ukeru Training	
Baptist Hospital, Behavioral Health

Vestibular Rehabilitation and Concussion 
Certification	
Andrews Institute, Baptist Medical Park – Pace, 
Outpatient Rehabilitation

Workstations for Rehabilitation Care	
Baptist Hospital, Acute Rehabilitation 
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MAMMOGRAM 
FUND
Every October, the Foundation partners with Baptist Cancer Institute and 
the imaging department for a month-long campaign to raise awareness about the 
importance of breast health. The Foundation’s Mammogram Fund provides mammograms 
year-round to those in need in our communities. 

Throughout the year, the Foundation continuously works with community partners and donors 
to help raise funds and awareness about Baptist’s mammogram program. This program would 
not be possible without the generous support of our donors who contributed $99,203 this year.

Over the last 13 years of this program, screenings have been provided to 2,645 people. As a result of these 
screenings, 681 required additional testing, 93 required biopsies and 32 were diagnosed with breast cancer. 

Major Mammogram Fund Donors
Pensacola Breast Cancer Association
$40,000
Pink Pirates of Navarre
$20,000
Local Honda Dealer
$10,000
Switzer Brothers Charitable Foundation 
$9,000
Bank of America
$5,000
The Grand Marlin Pensacola Beach
$3,000
John Averett
$2,500

Pensacola Breast Cancer Association
The Pensacola Breast Cancer Association (PBCA) is a local 
501(c)3 nonprofit organization established in 2003 whose 
volunteer board members are a dedicated group that is 
passionate about serving those in need in our community. 
PBCA’s Mission is to raise money for education, screening 
and diagnosis of breast cancer in the Florida Panhandle 
indigent and under-insured patient population. 

The Foundation serves as one of PCBA’s community 
partners that receives annual funding to provide 
mammogram screenings to those in need. Over the last 15 
years, as of FY 2021, PCBA has donated a total of $293,000 
to our Mammogram Fund. 

DONOR SPOTLIGHT

The Foundation was the recipient of University of 
West Florida’s “Pack-It-Pink” ladies’ volleyball 
match in October 2021. The annual event was co-
sponsored by Andrews Institute and the Baptist 
Cancer Institute to raise awareness about breast 
cancer resources. A portion of the event proceeds 
was donated to our Mammogram Fund.

 

Pink Pirates of Navarre

Local Honda Dealer
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WOMEN’S BOARD OF 		
BAPTIST HEALTH CARE 
FOUNDATION 
Established in 1976, the Women’s Board of Baptist Health Care Foundation 
provides consistent support for the community through its commitment to 
health care initiatives. The Women’s Board has raised more than $3.5 million 
in support of various health care programs at Baptist. Through their efforts, 
the Women’s Board volunteers have helped our organization make a 
difference in the lives of thousands in our community, ensuring that 
access to the very best in health care and human services is available 
to all.

Membership for the Women’s Board is open to any woman who is 
interested in serving her community. Membership meetings are held 
quarterly and provide members an opportunity to meet new friends, 
get the latest news from Baptist and learn through fun and educational 
programs. In addition to the quarterly meetings, the board hosts 
Women’s Night Out events to engage its membership.

The Women’s Board has raised funds for programs and 
projects for multiple departments including cancer, heart 
and vascular, women’s health, children’s services, palliative 
care, COVID-19, the new Baptist Hospital campus as well as 
FamiliesFirst Network. 

Through hundreds of women and thousands of volunteer 
hours in service for more than 45 years, our community 
members have access to better health care and quality of life.

Executive Committee:
Anna Kisor, President
Ann Keiek, Vice President
Karen Brantley, Secretary/Treasurer
Rachel Herman, Volunteer Chair
Cherie Meguess, Fundraising Chair
Jen Smith, Membership Chair
Catie Ronson, Parliamentarian
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STEPPING OUT IN STYLE
45TH ANNUAL FASHION SHOW
The 45th annual Stepping Out in Style Fashion Show, 
presented by the Women’s Board of Baptist Health 
Care Foundation, raised more than $120,000 to name 
the infant nursery at the new Baptist Hospital campus 
at Brent Lane and I-110. 

The fashion show is the largest fundraiser for the 
Women’s Board. The event was held on Oct. 28, 2021, 
at Sanders Beach Corrine-Jones Resource Center and 
featured professional and local models showcasing 
the latest fashions along 
the runway, silent and live 
auctions, and emcees Brent 
Lane and Sue Straughn. The 
show featured styles from 
local boutiques including 
Bluetique, Dillard’s, Gulf Coast 
cabi Stylists, The Market and 
Mainly Shoes, and The South 
Outfitters.
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HOSPITAL PROJECTS SUPPORTED
Heart & Vascular Institute Heart Optimization Clinic
Heart failure is estimated to affect 4 to 5 million Americans, with 550,000 new cases reported annually. 

At Baptist, our Heart Optimization Program can assess each patient’s unique medical needs and goals. The goals are 
immediately available to the heart optimization clinic provider, the cardiologist and the primary care provider within 
the Baptist Health Care system. The ability to share this information between providers ensures that patients receive 
the best possible care.

The Foundation purchased an Abbott Piccolo Xpress Analyzer and testing supplies for the heart failure 
clinic and cardiology research department. This equipment will allow the clinical team to perform a 
simple venipuncture to obtain the needed labs to determine the proper medication dosages for each 
patient before they even leave the office. The goal is to prevent heart problems through medication, 
leading to fewer hospitalizations. Our research team can provide accurate lab results to our providers 
within minutes, assisting with the outcome of current research projects. The overall goal is to continue 
helping people throughout life’s journey with improved communication, timely lab monitoring and 
increasingly positive outcomes – all of which will assist with decreasing our overall heart failure hospital 
readmissions.

Lung Simulator for Respiratory Services
The Foundation purchased the Dual Adult Lung Simulator to assist in training 
for complicated conditions that occur in the ICU and ER. The simulator allows 
for the learner to respond to changing conditions, troubleshoot and manage 
the ventilator while being observed by the instructor. A debriefing will then take 
place post simulation to discuss behaviors, actions and learning opportunities. 
The device is portable and can be safely transported to the respiratory services 
teams at all Baptist hospitals. This type of team training improves individual and 
team performance as well as patient outcomes. It enables improvement in behaviors during time critical events and 
provides hands-on interaction to address learning needs before a clinician works with a patient. We are grateful to 
support these new training opportunities for our teams. 

Scottish Rite Foundation of Florida, U.S.A., Inc.
The Scottish Rite Foundation has partnered with Baptist for 24 years to provide funding for children who have difficulty 
speaking or understanding the spoken word and school-age children who have difficulty learning to read. Over the years, 
the organization has contributed more than $852,000 that has provided speech and language screening and treatment 
to more than 480 children who would have otherwise been unable to receive care.

“One patient, a 2 ½-year-old boy, produced approximately seven words and no word combinations when we began 
therapy. He communicated through closed-mouth grunting type vocalizations and gestures. His vocal and verbal 
imitation skills were poor. Throughout nearly one year of therapy completed with him, his verbal expression skills 
improved significantly regarding the use of single words, phrases and sentences to communicate his thoughts and 
intentions. The boy’s family was very appreciative of the financial assistance they were able to receive for their son’s 
speech and language therapy, and they were very excited by the progress he made with being able to communicate.”

                                                                                                          — Barbara, Baptist Hospital speech-language pathologist

DONOR SPOTLIGHT
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DONATE ONLINE
Supporting Baptist Health Care has never been easier, and we invite you to 
contribute in a way that is meaningful to you. Your gift may be designated 

toward a specific service area of your choice.

HONOR SOMEONE SPECIAL
Tribute gifts are a thoughtful and heartfelt way to honor and recognize the life 

of a relative, friend, caregiver, community member or loved one. 

ESTATE AND PLANNED GIVING
Making your planned gift can be a rewarding and meaningful way to contribute 

to the future of health care and human services programs. You can create a 
legacy by making a planned gift to support a program of significance to you.

Ways to Give

With your support, we are changing and saving 
lives every day. Make a donation online at 

baptisthealthcarefoundation.org 
or call 850.469.7906. 
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